BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of Thursday, November 17, 1960

Three members were present: Ro B. Biron
E. DeRouin
R, Richard

The scheduled public hearing on the subdivision entitled "Forrest
Park! omned by Ferigno & Walker was held, No abutters Bhowed up, except
a couple of the neighbors who did not object.

The plan of lester E, Michalik et ux., onf“endon Street was signed
as one that did not require a public hearing (A.N.R.)

Robert Schults of the firm of Campanelli Bros,, came in and left a
check for $1,100,00 for 100 permits for Wethsrsfield. It was voted that
these pemits be for lots mumberad 1079 thru 1090; lots 1112 thru 112);
lots 1128 thru 11433 lots 1158 thru 1163; lots 1167 thru 11793 lots 1207
thru 1219; lots 1256 thru 12613 lots 1274 thru 1277, and lots 1287 thra
1303,

Mr, Schultz also filed fmem) an application for 100 addition permits,
Said application was left with the Board for future action.

M. Schultg also requested that we sign a plan, which was the type
that did not require a public hearing, It was signed as one that did not
require the approval of the Planning Board.

Re Bgrnard Biron
{lerk




